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PARENT NOTIFICATION OF INCURSION 
 

                    REmida Incursion 

 
Dear Parents,   
 
We are having a Sustainability and Art incursion facilitated by a not-for-profit organisation called REmida. REmida 
recycle materials from industry and use these materials to run hands-on workshops where students learn about 
sustainability whilst creating recycled art. 
 
ROOM NO: 8 & 9 
EVENT: REmida Incursion 
SUPERVISION: 1:8 (Adult: child ratio) 
DAY & DATE: Tuesday 22nd August 9.00 – 10.30am 
COST:   $10 per student  
 
Please complete and return the attached Parental Consent form indicating your payment method, in a clearly marked 
envelope (including cash/cheque if applicable) into the steel payments box at the office reception.   
Please note electronic payments must be remitted on the same date of returned slips. 
 
Permission slips and payment must be returned to the office by Tuesday 15th August. 
 
If you have any queries regarding this Incursion, please phone 9242 2726. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jo Greenway and Anna Pilpel 
Class Teachers 
 
________________________________________________________________________________________ 

PAYMENT DETAILS - REmida Incursion 

 
 

Child’s Name: _________________________________   Room No: ____________  

Payment Method (Please Tick ONE): 
 
CASH/CHEQUE - I have enclosed $10 
Please put money in a clearly marked envelope and place in the payments box in the office.  
 
Electronic Remittance: 

 Bank transfer:  Yokine School Fund       
  BSB 066 127 A/C  0090 0206  

   Reference:  Childs Name & Room No 

 QKR Payment (Phone APP) 
 
        

Deduct from Upfront Incursions/Excursion payment/account credit   
(If you are unsure if you made this payment to create a credit in your child’s account, please contact 
Michelle Vandenhelm – Manager Corporate Services on 9242 2726) 


